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SB 1908 CTACE CHANGE – PRACTICAL ARTS COURSES 
 
 
 
  WHAT ELSE IS NEW FOR 2008-2009?   
 

 Certain career and technical education practical arts courses have been reinstated as one 
of the optional one credit courses required for high school graduation. 

 
 Currently one course in fine and performing arts is required for high school graduation. 

 
 With the new legislative change a student can select either a fine and performing arts 

course or one of the approved career and technical education practical arts courses. 
 

 Florida DOE will provide a list to the districts identifying the career and technical education 
practical arts courses that will be approved options. 

 
 Policy 6000.1 will be revised to reflect the changes. 

 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 

  Principals and Guidance Counselors should be aware of the changes that will be coming. 
 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 The school will be out of compliance with new state law and pending changes to  
Policy 6000.1 

 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Administrators 
 

 Guidance Counselors 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 The CTACE Department in collaboration with District Guidance will communicate the 
changes and provide staff development. 
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